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EcoBlock

Year in Review

April ‘20
The first Oakland 

EcoBlock is selected

March ‘20
California goes into 
lockdown due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic

Sept ‘20
Amy Dryden & the AEA 
team begin conducting 

home assessments

Sept ‘20
Wildfires & rolling 
blackouts sweep 

through California

Sept ‘20
The inaugural issue of 
the Around the Block 

newsletter is published

Oct ‘20
EcoBlock featured in 

upcoming documentary 
on green buildings

Oct ‘20
Community 

meeting #2 is held

Dec ‘20
Walk-through home 
assessments near 

completion

2021
Looking forward 

to a fruitful & 
productive year!

August ‘20
The first in-person 

block meeting is held

Jan ‘20
11 blocks respond to 

the Opportunity Notice

Jan - Feb ‘20
Potential EcoBlocks are 
interviewed & assessed

Oct ‘19: 
EcoBlock releases the 
Opportunity Notice for 
interested participants


